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FEEDBACK FROM EXECUTIVE – 12 MARCH 2019 
 

PURPOSE OF REPORT   
 
1. To receive the decisions of the Executive on Scrutiny Final reports and updates on 

other Executive matters.   
  

BACKGROUND 
 
2. The Board will be aware that as part of the scrutiny processes, the Executive at its 

meeting on 12 March 2019 considered the findings of the following Scrutiny Panel 
Reports: 
 

 Adult Social Care and Services: the lesbian, gay, bisexual and transgender 
(LGB&T) community and elderly care. 

 
3. In addition to the Panel’s final report, the Executive also considered the Executive 

report and Service Response. 
 
4. Councillor Julie McGee, Chair of the Adult Social Care and Services Scrutiny Panel 

presented the final report  
 

5. The Executive supported the service response in respect of the report. 
 

6. Other matters considered by Executive included: 
 

Agenda Item Summary 

Investment prospectus 
ii 

The Deputy Mayor/Executive Member for City Centre 
Strategy and the Executive Director for Growth and 
Place submitted a report that provided an update on the 
progress made in delivering the Council’s first 
Investment Prospectus. The report also detailed the 
core principles for further ambitions for a second 
Prospectus that planned to drive forward Middlesbrough 
renaissance up to 2025. The proposals planned to form 
the basis of major launch event later in the year. 

Director of public 
health annual report 
2018 

The Executive Member for Adult Social Care and Public 
Health and the Director of Public Health and Public 
Protection submitted a report that provided details in 
respect of the Director of Public Health (DPH) Annual 
Report 2018. 

Public health grant 
update and proposals 
for addressing future 
funding reductions and 

The Executive Member for Adult Social Care and Public 
Health and the Director of Public Health and Public 
Protection submitted a report that set out the approach 
that the Council was taking to respond to reduction in 
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uncertainty grant funding that continued to 2020/21 and the 
associated uncertainty on future funding arrangements. 

Taking the digital 
cluster forward – boho 
next generation 

The Executive Member for Economic Development and 
Infrastructure and the Executive Director for Growth and 
Place submitted a report that set out the long-term 
vision to enable the continued growth of 
Middlesbrough’s digital cluster. The bold and 
collaborative vision, articulated a spatial strategy that 
built on the benefits of cluster colocation in a 
consolidated estate, and enabled the delivery of short 
term capacity for the cluster, along with an opportunity 
to provide certainty on the long term development 
aspirations. 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
9. That the decisions of the Executive be noted. 
 
BACKGROUND PAPERS 
 
10. Minutes of the Executive held on 14 March 2019. 
 
AUTHOR 
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